
RAY’S PUTTS 
Last week Derick Frere spoke to us about increased aircraft activity and the 

impact on residents as a result of flight path changes. As an outcome of changes 

some years ago they had an impact to Derick’s peaceful life in leafy Turramurra, 

which prompted him to become an activist for a second airport for Sydney. After 

a period of approximately 15 years there is still no decision on if, where, or when 

a second airport will be built. Derick was introduced by Grahame True and 

thanked by Bradley Ayres.  

 
Rod Rimes, Grahame True, Derick Frere and President Ray. 

 

Thanks to David Croft who only arrived back from overseas on Wednesday 

morning for providing members with a summary of his trip but in particular an 

on the spot account of cyclone Sandy as it gathered intensity and its impact in 

southern areas of America prior to it hitting the East Coast of America with force 

resulting in major damage which we are all well aware of now.  

 

Last Friday night Adrian Risi and Angelina Canturi hosted some of us at their 

Cave Road Cibo & Cibo Deli, where we tasted great cheese and sampled some 

lovely Italian wine. It was a great night enjoyed by some 19 members and 

partners. Adrian & Angelina have requested the money collected on the night 

($475) be donated by the Club to Chalmers Road Special School.  

 

President Ray 


